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MVV ENVIRONMENT BALDOVIE

BALDOVIE NEWS

DEAR
NEIGHBOUR

As we embark upon
a new year, MVV
Environment
Baldovie wishes you
and your loved ones
a wonderful 2023.
We would like to
take this opportunity
to share some news
from the last year
with you, as well as
introduce our new
Community Liaison
manager, Sarah
Cartmill.

OPEN DAY 2023

Our open day will
take place on Friday
7th July 2023, if you

would like to attend
please email Sarah:
sarah.cartmill@
mvvuk.co.uk for
more information.

LINE 3 OPENING CEREMONY

The team celebrated the official opening of the new Line
3 in Baldovie, a state of the art energy from waste
combined heat and power facility. After a four-year
build, due to weather and COVID-19 pandemic delays,
the team were elated when the facility successfully
completed all commissioning tests at the start of 2022.
The curtain fell to reveal the modern artwork which
complements other pieces in the city of Dundee. The
success of the day is testament to the dedication and
hard work of the team, as well as demonstrating the true
partnerships with our customers, partners, and
contractors. The new energy from waste facility will
process approximately 110,000 tonnes of waste per year,
providing an environmentally sustainable waste
treatment solution for Dundee City Council and Angus

Council by keeping residual (non-recyclable) waste out
of landfill.



GOOD Good Neighbours Group will
NEIGHBOURS be meeting throughout the
GROUP year. This will give you the
2023 opportunity to join us at the
facility or online. If you would
like to come along, please

E:ICA)II\S/IgAI\lI.JII\\IAKIY\IAGER email Sarah for more
SARAH CARTMILL information.

sarah.cartmill@mvvuk.co.uk

OUTAGE LINES1&2

We recently completed a
tiring yet successful couple of
weeks for the team working
on Lines 1&2. The existing
facility built more than 20
years ago. Annual
maintenance ensures we
continue to meet and exceed
all environmental standards.
The team worked hard to
deliver against ambitious
targets. The boiler restart was smooth with only a few minor issues, which is a
credit to the team given the amount of work which was undertaken.

= Il MVV UK'S FIRST FEMALE ENGINEER
M We welcomed our first female engineering
apprentice to the Baldovie team. Lindsey
Dunbar, a former student at Craigie High
School, has joined us as a Multi-Skilled
Engineering Apprentice. MVV is committed to
supporting apprenticeship opportunities in
areas related to our industry; we have built a
good working relationship with the local
college as we are keen to upskill young
people and train the next generation of
engineers.
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OUR COMMUNITY

SPONSORSHIP

In our autumn round of
sponsorship, we supported Big
Noise in Douglas, a music and
social change programme, The
Toolbox, a sustainable idea dreamt
up by Wellbeing Works, and Scrap
Antics drop-in art sessions, where
people can find a warm meal. The
Baldovie site team also donated to
Mission Christmas and The
Sunshine Box, as well as sponsoring
The Christmas Bauble Trail. As a
company that employs a number of
ex-servicemen and women, the
team were happy to support the
Festival of Remembrance. Finally,
we launched the Comic Strip
Competition in Schools, with great
prizes to be won - look out for our
winners in The Telegraph, on our
social media and website.
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We have had the opportunity to talk
about our energy from waste solution to
school, college, and university groups, as
well as our industry peers and partners.
We have been joined by our Dundee City
and Angus Council partners throughout
the year. Visits to our plant give us the
opportunity to educate and inspire
people to Reduce, Reuse and Recycle.
Receiving conforming waste is vital for
the safety of our team and our facility. If
you work in the community or education,
you can get in touch to discuss a tour:
sarah.cartmill@mvvuk.co.uk.

We inspire
with energy,

%ﬁﬁ""’” ENCOURAGING YOUNG MINDS

IN STEM AT STEMEXPO 2022

The team joined forces to bring
inspiring activities to secondary
school children from across Dundee

E —— .1d Angus, who will be choosing

their subjects this year. We were
# there to show that Science,
Technology, Engineering, and Maths

are thought provoking, fun and useful for a future in a variety of careers. The
children were involved in making lemon batteries and engineering their balloons
for a balloon race, as well as learning about energy with a fire piston and Line 3A
miniature boiler demonstration. We will be back next year!



OUR ENVIRONMENT

FLOODS

Team Baldovie pulled
together to manage the
biggest flood at the facility
to date. Everyone worked
very hard to protect the
facility and put in place a
contingency plan to
remain operational. We all have a
shared ambition to manage floods in
our area and, as we are very close to
the Dighty, we may have to start
exploring future flood proofing
solutions.
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MVYV Environment Baldovie

wealcomes local businesses who are
locking for information and mentoring
on Health and Safety.

Come along to our 9am or 1pm session
on Wednesday 8th February 2023

At this event you will learn from our Health
and Safety experts about best practice. Find
out what you can put in place to keep
your business, staff and customers
safe and compliant.

To sign up for this event please contact:
sarah.cartmill@mvvuk.co.uk

YOURWASTE

REDUCE, REUSE, RECYCLE

It is more important than ever to try to
reduce the amount of waste we
produce. Replacing single use items,
such as plastic bottles with a reusable
bottle, will stop the item from being
made in the first place. As we try to
reduce our reliance on fossil fuels,
reusing an item with longevity will
create a shift in the demand for single
use items. Recycling at home
conserves energy, reduces air and
water pollution, reduces greenhouse
gases, and conserves natural
resources. You will be supporting the
circular economy and giving back to
the city we all live in. Here at Baldovie
we receive everything that goes into
your purple (Angus residents) or black
(Dundee residents) bin. Safety of
drivers and our team is our main
priority. It poses a real and significant
danger to our staff when we receive
gas canisters, batteries and vapes in
your bins. Please recycle these
responsibly and help to keep our team
safe.

MVYV Environment Baldovie Ltd, Forties Road, Dundee, DD4 ONS



